
 

 

12 January 2024 

Dear Parent/Carer 

As part of our learning about towers, tunnels and turrets we have arranged to take the children on a 

visit to Conisbrough Castle on Tuesday 5 March 2024. 

Your child will need to arrive at school for the normal time and the coach will depart at 9.30 am 

prompt.  Please collect your child at the normal time of 3.05pm.   Please make sure your child is 

wearing his/her school uniform, sensible footwear and an outdoor coat.  Your child will also need a 

packed lunch.  No chocolate or glass bottles please.  Your child does not need any spending money.   

The cost of this visit is £11.00 per child.   We are pleased to inform you that we have been able to 

reduce the actual cost of this visit substantially by using funds raised from the non-uniform 

fundraising days last year.   Full payment will need to be made no later than Friday 23 February 

2024 via School Gateway.  Please note, if we do not receive enough voluntary contributions to 

support this educational visit the school reserves the right to cancel the trip.  Please complete and 

return the slip below together with the attached consent form as soon as possible.   

Many thanks for your continued support,  

Mrs Jackson 

Year 1 Teacher 

 _________________________________________________________________________________ 

  
Conisbrough Castle  – Tuesday 5 March 2024   

  

Child’s name_________________________________________________________________   Year 1 

 

 I would like my child to go on the visit and have paid the full amount of £11.00 on School Gateway. 

        

I would like my child to go on the visit.  I have paid a deposit of £6.00 and will pay the remaining balance of 

£5.00 at a later date but before               Friday 23 February 2024.   

 

Signed_____________________________ Print Name ___________________________ Date _____________ 

 


